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Dear Mrs Woodhouse,
Following your recent email | would like your committee to consider an application for a small family orientated fun
fair on part of the Tews Land playing field. The funfair can be positioned on the area between the road and the

sports pitches, which means there would be no impact of the sports users and no damage to the playing areas.

The rides can be operated without the use of music if required and also without the use of microphones, therefore
the noise generated by the fair would probably be less than that by 22 footballers on a Saturday afternoon!!!

The operating hours would be 5 to 8pm during the week and 2pm to 8pm at weekends, although these times can be
adjusted to suit.

All rubbish would be removed by the operator on a daily basis

The fair would operate in line with current Government Covid restrictions. The Government has stated that they will
allow funfairs to operate from the 12th April, however we would not be looking at presenting an event until June at
the earliest.

All rides would be fully tested and come with £10 million liability cover.

References can be obtained from other local authorities. We have successfully presented attractions in Bidefords
Victoria park for over 6 years prior to the Covid outbreak and have been welcomed back every year.

This is a community site and being a member of the local community since 2006, | am sure the local residents would
enjoy a visit from a small family orientated presentation, something to look forward after what has been a

thoroughly horrible last 12 months.

This could be an annual event and provide much needed funds for the parish council to continue to invest in the
area.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information prior to your meeting on the 29th
April.

Regards



